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March 23, 2010
Susan McLaughlin
Prairie Elementary School

P.O. Box 476

Yelm, WA 98597

Dear Ms. McLaughlin, 

Thank you for accepting Joel Kresse as your student teacher for Spring Quarter (March 22 – June 4, 2010).  By sharing your classroom, energy, guidance and modeling, you are working to support the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning this future teacher will experience.

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the college, classroom mentor teacher, and the student teacher.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

I appreciate the time and support you are providing the student teacher and the Master in Teaching Program of The Evergreen State College.  It is because of your efforts that our program has been so successful.  

You will find your Classroom Mentor Teacher Contract and A19 form enclosed with this letter.  Please sign and return these forms as soon as possible as they will entitle you to one hundred and fifty dollars.

You will also find Form SPI 1128 and an information sheet on Continuing Education Clock Hours which you are eligible to earn for welcoming and mentoring student teachers in your classroom.  Please complete Form SPI 1128 and I will return the form to you once the student teaching placement is completed.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Cordially,

Loren Petty
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